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Dear Parents and School Community Members, 

 

As we usher in the delightful month of April, we extend our warmest wishes for a joyous 

and safe Easter Break to all families, spanning from March 29th to April 7th. May this time 

be filled with cherished moments and rejuvenating experiences for you and your loved ones. 

 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to all families who enthusiastically participated in our 

inaugural Little Caesars Fundraiser. Your support enabled us to achieve remarkable success, 

with a total sale of $3,312 worth of Little Caesars products, resulting in a phenomenal 

profit of $672 for WJB. Your dedication truly makes a difference, and we are profoundly 

grateful for your ongoing commitment to our school community. WOW indeed! 

 

Mark your calendars for our upcoming Annual COOP Gift Card Fundraiser, commencing on 

April 9th and running through April 18th. Your participation in this event will greatly 

contribute to our school's continued growth and success. 

 

As we embrace the promising arrival of April weather, let us all relish in the beauty of the 

season and the opportunities it brings. Together, let's make this month one to remember, 

filled with joy, warmth, and shared moments of togetherness. 

 

Wishing you all a wonderful April ahead! 

HAPPY EASTER WJB FAMILIES 

 

 

 

 

 


